

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

☎: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com



BAWNOGUE

26th September 2018

First Reconciliation & First Holy Communion Meeting.

This important meeting for 2nd classes is to prepare your child for the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.

Where? Bawnogue Church of the Transfiguration **When?** Wednesday September 26th **Time?** 7.30 p.m.

Lunch Forms

New lunch forms will be given out this week. This is to ensure that your child is receiving the healthiest lunch possible. Please return this completed form to the class teacher as soon as possible. Please keep your code safely as you will need this if you want to change lunch choice later on in the year. The school **does not** have a copy of your code.

Updated Contact Details

Please make Peggy (secretary) aware of any change of telephone number/address by filling out the yellow form available from Peggy at reception. This can be done at any stage during the year. It is very important that the school has correct contact details.

Attendance Awards



Our annual awards ceremony to acknowledge full attendance and 1 or 2 days absence from school will take place on Thursday 27th September in the school hall at 11.00 a.m.. Congratulations and well done to all those who received an award. The Clondalkin Echo will be there to photograph this very special occasion.

Quality Time Early Start



The children in Early Start really enjoyed the first Quality Time of

the year. They each got a play pack with a range of fun activities to use at home. It was great to see so many attending.

There are still places available in the Early Start Morning and Afternoon Groups.



Mobile Library

Second classes enjoyed their first visit to the mobile library where they have chosen books of particular interest to them and for their own enjoyment. They also have learned more about the librarian's job and how a library works. The mobile library visits the Bawnogue area on Thursdays Kilmahuddrick Crescent: 3.00pm-3.50pm

Melrose Green: 4.00pm-5.00pm Bawnogue Road: 6.00pm-6.55pm

(oppposite the church)

Cherrywood Crescent: 7.00pm-8.00pm

Home School Support

We all want the best for your child and there are many ways within our school where we try to help children who may have particular needs. If you are concerned about a family situation that may be affecting your child please let us know. There is help available in our school and there are services we can link up to in the community.

The Home School Teacher (Ms Mac Mahon) is there to support you and this is confidential. The Home School office is beside Mr. Traynor's office.



Healthy Eating/Healthy Cooking class is now fully booked.

Knitting classes are on every Thursday morning in the Parents' Room.

Thank you for your suggestions and keep an eye out for notices around the school and in the newsletter for any other upcoming classes.

Irish Courses are in Clonburris school on Tuesdays at 9.00-10.11 a.m. Contact Pauline at 01-4573636 if you are interested.

If you have any suggestions, please feel free to fill in the form below & send it in with your child. There is a suggestion box at the reception area or drop them in to Ms Mac Mahon (office beside Mr. Traynor's office)

Suggestions:

	Art Literacy Irish Parenting Tips Lámh Sign Course Beauty Course	
Name:		
Name of Child:		
Teacher's Name:		
.		
Other Suggestions:		
		

Parent's Association AGM



Friday 5th October at 9:10a.m.in the school hall.

Have any free time to help out at school? We need you!!

<u>Guest Speaker</u>: Jackie Keane will talk about the services that are available for families in the local and wider Clondalkin area.

We really depend on the Parents' Association to run a lot of school events.

It's a great way to get to know more about school life and a chance for you to meet other parents. Any free time you can give is greatly appreciated.

We will be holding our A.G.M for our All Inclusive Parents' Association on <u>Friday 5th</u> October at 9:10a.m.in the school hall. All parents/guardians are welcome to the meeting and to join the parent's association. This is the time of the year we elect our new committee and even if you are not interested in being on the committee you might like to be involved on other ways.

There is a vacancy on the Board of Management. This is for a one year term. The position is for a father of a child in Scoil Nano Nagle. We will be looking for nominations at the A.G.M.

For any queries please talk to Ms Mac Mahon (Home School teacher). My office is next to Mr. Traynor's office.

Please return this to your child/Ms Mac Mahon.		
I hope to attend the A.G.M. \Box		
Name:		
Name of Child:		
Teacher's Name:		
.		